
1

Gray, Jill

From: Gray, Jill
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 9:48 AM
To: 'coydale49@gmail.com'
Cc: 'cityofmelbourne@yelcot.net'; 'jdreher@landmarkeng.co'
Subject: PAST DUE REPORT AR0020036 - City of Melbourne

Importance: High

Good morning, Mr. Dale – 
 
Please submit the quarterly progress report detailing the progress that has been made toward compliance with the 
Permit referenced above.  This report was due June 15, 2022 and has not been received.  This puts the City of 
Melbourne in violation of the permit and the Clean Water Act.  Please submit as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jill Gray | Enforcement Analyst 
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0800 | e: Jill.Gray@adeq.state.ar.us  

 
 
 


